From: Lauren Ford

Sent: 27 November 2023 10:25

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2023/3951/P
Hi there,

I comment to 2023/3951/P.

Thanks
Lauren

Lauren Ford

Planning Officer

Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

“Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum <ktnfplanning@gmail.com>
Sent: 27 November 2023 08:26
To: Lauren Ford <Lauren.Ford@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2023/3951/P

Dear Lauren

Thank you for sending this application.

We have ho comments to make for this application {neither endorse nor oppose).
Kind regards

Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum

On Thu, Oct 26, 2023 at 3:00 PM Lauren Ford <Lauren.Ford@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2023/3951/P




